
 

24th January 2023 
Dear Parents,  
You may be aware from media coverage that the NEU have declared strike 
action.  The first day of the action will take place on Wednesday 1st February 
The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and 
the government over teachers’ pay, and not because of any issues at our 
school.  
We are getting in touch to give you as much notice as possible about our 
arrangements for Wednesday 1st February. We are grateful to our teachers for 
letting us know their decisions as they are under no obligation to do so. 
There will be no school on Wednesday 1st February for the following 
classes:  
Year 6 – Kestrels and Year 6 - Doves 
Year 5 – Frogs   
Year 4 – Hedgehogs and Year 4 – Badgers 
Year 3 – Rabbits 
Year 2 – Wrens and Year 2 - Foxes 
For these children, we encourage that they complete all four of the Doodle apps 
on the day of the strike. 
The rest of the school will be open as usual and the children in – Red and Grey 
Squirrels, Robins, Swifts, Owls and Magpies – are expected to be in school. 
We are sorry that you will have to make alternative arrangements for your child 
at short notice. We are working closely with our staff union members to keep up 
to date with the situation, and we will inform you as soon as possible if 
arrangements change further.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs S Bains and Miss P Sutton 
Co-Headteachers 
 
 




